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Memorandum Oregon Water Resources 
Department 
Water Right Services Division 

 
To: Application S-89238, Permit S-55396        

From: Mary Bjork 

Date: 12/14/2022 

Regarding: Request for Assignment submitted on 11/28/2022 

 

On December 14, 2022, Kathryn Lindstrom confirmed the following on the submitted Request 

for Assignment on Application S-89238, Permit S-55396: 

- The party requesting assignment is The Capra Company and Kathryn Lindstrom, and the 

intent is to assign from The Capra Company and Kathryn Lindstrom to N Ore Pinot, LLC. 

- The water right being requested for assignment is Application S-89238, Permit S-55396. 

Permits R-15439, R-15440, R-15441, and Transfer T-12372, are not being requested for 

assignment. 

 

 

 

 


